
HAI Follows Dutch Government Advice in
Response to COVID-19

Following the advice from the Dutch Government and  National Institute for Public Health
(RIVM) in response to COVID-19 in the Netherlands, the Health Action International team is
being encouraged to work from home until the 6th of April.

Our dedicated and professional team already have the tools to work remotely from the
office, so will be available and online, continuing our mission to improve access to
medicines. For everyone. Everywhere.

For any questions or queries, contact us at info@haiweb.org

For media enquries, please contact comms@haiweb.org
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